
MEMORANDUM 
March 19, 2014 
 
To:                  Honorable Mayor and City Commissioners 
 
Via:                 Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
From:              Teresa Allen, Public/Support Services Administrator 
 
Subject:           Duke Energy Distribution Easement 
 
Synopsis:         The City Commission will consider granting Duke Energy Florida, Inc. a10 foot  
                         easement for the City property located at 309 North 5th Street. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the City Commission grant Duke Energy Florida, Inc. a 10-foot 
distribution easement for the City property located at 309 North 5th Street (Crystal Lake Park). 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
In January 2014, city staff submitted a request to Duke Energy for additional lighting to be 
installed and a guide wire be re-located for the installation of additional fencing at Crystal Lake 
Park. 
 
Duke Energy Florida, Inc. informed the City that in order to move forward with the installation 
of the additional lighting and re-location of the guide wire, they are requiring a 10-foot 
distribution easement. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
None. 
 
OTHER OPTIONS 
 
None 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Easement document 
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